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Stuart Kerry, IEEE 802.11 WG Chair

Al Petrick, IEEE 802.11 WG Vice Chair

Harry Worstell, IEEE 802.11 WG Vice Cha ir

Dear Stuart, Harry and Al,

There is tremendous momentum in the Wireless LAN industry today and IEEE 802.11b

is clearly a success. To build on this momentum, IEEE has wisely taken up new

extensions to the standard in the realms of security enhancements, quality of service, and

higher data rates. Such developments will enable new and enhanced applications for

wireless LAN technology not previously feasible, thus further expanding the market for

products based on IEEE 802.11 technology.

We realize that these standards development efforts take time. In fact, most of these

efforts seem to be proceeding as they should. However, WECA is particularly concerned

about one of these efforts - that of Task Group G. From our perspective, Task

Group G has stalled and the current debate within the group has become divisive and

unproductive.

The WECA board urges the leadership of IEEE 802.11 to quickly find a resolution to the

deadlock in Task Group G. The board trusts that the IEEE will make the proper technical

choices. The technology chosen by Task Group G is of lesser concern to WECA.

However, WECA feels it is important that the IEEE find a resolution that leads to

forward progress and capitalizes on the months of work already completed. Further

delays will only hamper product introduction of higher data rate products and potentially

impact Wireless LAN market growth. It is important that there be a resolution soon and

that the industry move forward in a unified way.

If there is anything that WECA or its members can do to help resolve the situation please

let us know.

Sincerely,

The WECA Board of Directors
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